
Library Board Meeting 
December 3, 2024 

 
Present: 
Stan Crisel 
Frieda Phillips  
Vanessa Conner  
JoLeah Tettleton 
Jennifer Mitchell 
Michael Sullivan 
Courtney Ruser 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:07 P.M., by Stan Crisel. 
Minutes read by Vanessa Conner. Motioned and approved by attendees. 
Library will be open for Christmas Auto Tour on December 8th, at 5 – 7 P.M. There are currently 9 facilities 
listed on the tour. The library has raised $425.00 from fees and donations, with hopes of reaching a 
$500.00 goal. 
On December 12, at 6 P.M., the PAT and library will be hosting a visit from Santa. 
In other business, the attending members toured the holiday decorated rooms of the library. Also 
discussed installation of seven new cameras for inside building security. And finally, notary services are 
now available in the library through JoLeah Tettleton. 
Next board meeting was set for January 14th, 2025 at 6 P.M. 
Meeting was adjourned, with motion and approval, at 6:21 P.M. 


